

## Minutes for October 19<sup>th</sup> 2010

### **Butters:**

- Meeting to decide how to “fuck” the UVSS
- Gathering people to help move chain from some guy's garage for iron ring ceremony
- Looking for volunteers for WEC 2013
- 

### **Peter:**

- going to apeg AGM this weekend
- starting 1<sup>st</sup> year report
- 

### **Austin:**

- need hype for UVEC in first year
- UVEC registration is now open!
- Going to wesst, doing the presentation at wesst for WEC

### **Zac:**

- Meeting with Mary-Anne by the end of semester
- Sorry about not helping with bug push
- Someone want to help with a receipt machine?

### **Flash:**

- Need people to write pubcrawl and bugpush articles
- Austin writing for UVEC
- keep sending all quotes!
- Prof look-alike

### **Nat:**

- pubcrawl was sick
- already got to editing the wiki with new contact information (specifically carlton)
- Talking to cinecenta about movie night
- At least one more kegger, pubcrawl, or dusted

### **Nesbitt:**

- talking to sean walsh about tax receipts
- bugpush photos – jeremy
- thank you cards for everyone who helped with bugpush (different pulpyness)

### **Tristan:**

- Hockey next friday
- Could Patrick please not stare at me?
- Hockey tickets going this week, Nat helping with getting tickets online. \$10?
- planning bus routes for the way home

### **Mike**

- House swapping - Maybe making a forum?

**Steve:**

- Get receipts to zac
- Got magnets for foolada, \$1 to enter.

**Trevor:**

- Cutlery is here now

**Tiffany:**

- Socializer went well, and lots were interested for future events
- Arcade event: going as planned
- Dec. 6<sup>th</sup> event is happening Dec 3<sup>rd</sup>.
- Perhaps at petch fountain
- Zac and tiffany doing speeches

## Meeting Agenda:

### **President**

- Meet with EdSA, LSS, and CSS to discuss fee disp.
- Iron Ring Ceremony prep
- WESST
- Work party with Iron Ring wardens
- WEC 2013 presentation

### **VP-Academic**

- APEG this weekend
- Meetings on-going

### **VP-External**

- UVEC planning
- WESST
- WEC 2013 presentation at WESST

### **VP-Financial**

- Liam fails at making meetings with Mary-Anne
- Create and submit motions for endowment fund changes
- Write cheque to Publishers
- Explain how the books work on the Wiki

### **Dir. Comm**

- Issue Monday?
- Cull old publications drawer in filing cabinet.

### **Dir. Events**

- Sick pubcrawl! Thoughts on drink'n'dodge? A kegger?
- Update contact info for touch, the carlton, etc. on the wiki

### **Dir. Corp**

- Industry mailing list? Ask companies if they want to be part?
- Tax receipts for BugPush
- Enter how to do tax receipts on wiki
- BugPush photos printed for participants, also for ESS office walls.

### **Dir. Sport**

- Hockey tourney
- Drink and Dodge for end of sem.

### **Dir. IT**

- Any idea whats the deal with PayPal?
- Talk about housing trade site?

### **Dir. Services**

- Receipts to Zac for ink
- Need magnetic strips for foosladder

**Secretary**

- cutlery!
- Office needs a redecorate?

**DALs**

- UVEC hype for first/second years
- Help with iron ring stuff?

**Co-ord of Student Relations**

- How is Dec6 organization coming?
- Diversity social?